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    Follow us on 

FACEBOOK @ Pine Run 

Church of Christ 

  

 

pinerunchurch.org 

 

 

 

Pine Run Church 

 

 

 

 

pine run church 

 

 

    

 

pine run 

 

Like and Share us on 

your Social network(s)!!  
 

Mission of the Month:    

 
An excerpt from the President of 

GLCC’s latest article: 

 

My first six months as GLCC 
President have been that 
way. Discerning a rhythm has 
been difficult, but I have felt 
highs and lows. This year is 
pivotal for GLCC’s history. 
Beset with financial 
challenges, the College was 
placed on probation by our 
accrediting association. The 
heightened scrutiny by the 
U.S. Department of 
Education and our auditors, 
has caused discouragement. 
  
But I’ve also experienced 
encouragement, too. Faculty, 
staff, students, and alumni 
expressed support through 

cards, letters, emails, and 
calls. Churches and 
individuals have prayed 
without ceasing. They 
increased their financial 
support, and in the first six 
months of this school year, 
giving outpaced our 
expectations by 42%! 
  
For GLCC to weather the 
current storm that growth 
needs to continue. To finish 
the school year with a 
balanced budget we still need 
to raise an additional 
$299,000 over what we 
initially budgeted. 
If you’ve considered a gift to 

GLCC, I urge you to follow 

through. If you, or someone you 

know, is a potential student, will 

you connect them to our 

enrollment team? New online 

classes begin every eight 

weeks, so it’s never too late to 

sign up to take a course. Please 

pray for GLCC! 

Located in Vestaburg, MI 

    The Camp has also announced their 

2023 schedule.  While it is TOO 

EARLY to register, families might 

want to check out the dates so they can 

be planning for next summer (be here 

before we know it, right?!!?) 

 

Adult Retreats at Rock Lake just 

around the corner… 

FEBRUARY  

3-5       Young Adult Retreat  

17-19  4th & 5th Grade Retreat  

24-26  Man Camp 

 

  Get more info:  www.rlca.org 

  

Shut-Ins 

Cinda Howell 

Tracy Desgrange 

 

Remember our 
Service Personnel 

David Anderson  

Karly Hershey 

Mathew Jennings 

 
  

NEXT BOARD MEETING: 

February 12th  following 

Morning Worship 

 
 

Daily Bible 

Reading 

Bookmarks 

   Pick up extras and 

share with families and friends,  

Invite them to read through the 

Bible this year as well.   

 

 

Lowell Mason 

Prayer Walk Park 
The planting has been completed for 

this season with more to do next 

spring.  We are looking at extending 

the flowerbeds on both side 

s of  the boardwalk leading out to 

the parking lot in the back. 

   Several grants have been applied 

for and we continue to raise money 

for:: 

1. Mural Painting  (nearly 1000 

hours by artist and assistant 

to complete, besides 

preparation of surface and 

“colorizing design” 

2. Additional plants 

3. Painting of Ramp 

4. Skirting for Ramp 

5. Signage for Park 

6. Recognition of Donors 

plaque. 

 Please Designate your gift of give 

online: 

http://pinerunchurch.org/lowell-

mason-prayer-walk-park.html ; scroll 

down and click on the “Give Now” 

button 
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